
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

23/01/2019 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of class 6 children, 
  

  

Class 6 would like to invite you to their class assembly based around their history topic 
this term: The Egyptians.  The assembly is a result of great collaborative ideas from 
the whole class with all children involved.  
  

It will take place on Tuesday 5th February and will begin at 9am. The assembly should 
only last no more than half an hour. 
  

We do hope you can come and would be very grateful if you could complete the slip 
below, or let me know via Bloomz, so we know how many seats to prepare.  
  

  

Kind regards 
  

Mr Rogers and all of Class 6 
 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Child’s name:……………………………………………………………………………  
 

I am able/unable to attend Class 6’s assembly on Tuesday 5th February at 9am. 
There will be ……….… people attending.  
 

Signed……………………………………………….………………(parent/carer) 
 

 

 


